
Seaborn Pile Driving 
1080 W Ewing St. Bldg B 

Seattle WA 98119 
seabornpiledriving.com 

 

Review Response 
Date: 10/04/2023 
Project Name: Tyrie Pier Repair 
Response To: SHL23-035 SUB1 
 

To Andrew Leon 

This letter is in response to the corrections for SHL23-039. Below are our responses to the 
questions/comments from September 29th 2023.   

 
 

1. The plan set has been updated to include member replacement calculations on Sheet 6.  
  

 
Thank you for your time, 

 

Zion Napier  
Lead Permit Technician 
206-236-1700  
permits@seabornpiledriving.com 
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